

Ph: 412-653-1555 • 650 Old Clairton Road, Pleasant Hills September 2019

American Legion • Post 712 • Pleasant Hills

Legion Officers

<u>Commander</u>

LEE PHILLIPS

1st Vice Commander

CRAIG KERN

2nd Vice Commander

ED HARMON

Adjutant

DAVE MASSLON

Finance Officer

BILL MARTINIS

Service Officer

DAVE HARRIS

Chaplain

SUSAN

COVILLE-COOK

Judge Advocate

NICK KRAWEC

Sgt-At-Arms

BILL PORTER



NOTE FROM THE COMMANDER

Lee Phillips

American Legion Post 712



The "National Night Out" event on July 30th went off without a hitch, thanks to all who participated in making our First Responders feel welcome and appreciated.

August 3rd was the Annual Ride for our Riders.

August 6th was the installation of officers. It was an honor having our Riders and Sons participate. We missed the presence of our Auxiliary as they did not attend, as there were no changes in their leadership. A special thanks goes out to **Debbie Michalski** and her staff, and also to a very humble Post Adjutant, **Dave Masslon**, for coordinating this event. Our Post Sergeant-at-Arms **Bill Porter**, another valued member of our team, was also in attendance, assisting where needed.

Continued on Page 2.

Ph: 412-653-1555 • 650 Old Clairton Road, Pleasant Hills September 2019

Continued from Page 1.

I am told that "Remembering Our Heroes", an event sponsored by our Riders, was a huge success. A great big thank you goes out to **John Dillon**, Past President of the Riders, as the point person and for his hard work in making this event a successful reality at Post 712. As you know, the event was reported in that day's *Pittsburgh Post-Gazette*.

Closing out August was the Post picnic, held at Post 712, which was enjoyed by all that attended. A special thank you goes out to Sons Commander **Gary Hartman** and his army for funding this picnic for the post. The Sons are probably the most misunderstood group at our post. They are usually a stone's throw away and they tend to be the ones that step in when things go wrong, or something need done at the Post.

In closing I want to remind you that the Post Monthly Meeting will be on Thursday September 5th at 7:00 pm, instead of Monday as that is Labor Day.

Respectfully submitted,

Lee Phillips

Ph: 412-653-1555 • 650 Old Clairton Road, Pleasant Hills September 2019

Home Association Officers

President

BOB STOODT

Vice President

LEE PHILLIPS

Treasurer

Secretary
ED HARM ON
Board
ROB BUTELLI

NICK KRAWEC BOB BRANCHEN CRAIG KERN

KITCHEN

Please call for Friday specials

THE NEW DEADLINE FOR THE NEWSLETTER IS THE 25TH OF THE MONTH!



DATES TO REMEMBER

- 9/5 Post Meeting
- 9/3 Riders Meeting
- 9/9 Home Meeting
- 9/14 Adult Back to School Party
- 9/15 1:00 Steeler Game
- 9/22 4:25 Steeler Game
- 9/26 SAL Meeting
- 9/23 ALA Meeting Page 3

Deceased Members

John Sabina 08/2018

Andrew McDonagh 06/2019

> David Fisher 08/2019





Ph: 412-653-1555 • Old Clairton Road, Pleasant Hills September 2019

ALA

President

MARY ANN MARUNICH

1st Vice President

DONNA McCRUMB

2nd Vice President

VICKY GOLDEN

Secretary

PAT O'Toole

Treasurer

ANNE

GIOVANNITTI

Chaplin

BARBARA TERIHAY

Historian

GRETCHEN FULLER

Sqt-At-Arms

ROSE BREEN

DONNA ROTTMAN

PAT O'TOOLE

Auxiliary Corner

Please mark your calendars for October 29th as Southwest Hospital Veterans Center will be visiting our Post. We will need desserts and side dishes. Also, there will be a volunteer sign-up sheet at the bar. The truck honoring Veterans was an awesome sight! Anne Giovannitti had the honor of putting her son-in-laws name on it. Jon Bucher was wounded in Afghanistan. We would like to have more members come to Bingo and bring a friend. It helps support our Post. The bake sale will be starting again on August 30th. Try to attend the dinner and donate a great dessert to benefit the ALA. Lastly, our next meeting will be on September 23rd.

God Bless and Protect our Troops,

Mary Ann Marunich



Ph: 412-653-1555 • 650 Old Clairton Road, Pleasant Hills September 2019

SAL Officers

Commander

GARY HARTMAN

1st V.P.

DON J.

GOULDER

2nd V.P.

DONALD H.

GOULDER

Finance

RICHARD

HARTMAN

Chaplin

ALAN DANKO

Adjutant

JERRY MAYS

Thank you all that helped and attended the picnic!

SAL Commander, Gary Hartman



Ph: 412-653-1555 • 650 Old Clairton Road, Pleasant Hills September 2019

American Legion

Riders

President

DAN OELER

Vice President

KEN

LANCASTER

Secretary

MELISSA STEFANIC

Treasurer

BILL FIGURA

Road Captain

BOB STEFANIC

Sqt-At-Arms

ERICH COLLINS

Chaplain

MARK SMITH

Adjutant

LOREN CONTRERAS

Brothers and Sisters,

August was a busy month. Our ride on August 3rd had a little better than 60 motorcycles and a great party afterwards.

We started another raffle with the spirit airline vouchers. Tickets can be bought at the bar for \$5 each.

A number of our riders attended the OTA motorcycle ride and said that it was a great event.

We are looking forward to some downtime, nice weather and some fun rides in September.

Ride safely!

Dan Oeler

President

Legion Riders Post 712



Ph: 412-653-1555 • 650 Old Clairton Road, Pleasant Hills September 2019

ROOM RENTAL

Contact:

Debbie Michalski (412)616-1834

Consider having Your next event at POST 712

- Wedding
- Baby Showers
- Graduation
- Birthday
- Special Group
- Work Parties
- Craft Sales
- Group Meetings
- Wakes

Special Discount Prices for all Members

Check us out... See what is new Everyday...

-on-

Our web site:

Alpost712pa.org

-on-

Facebook:

<u>AmericanLegion</u>

Postsevenonetwo

Web Master

THAD WEIDMANN

Newsletter Design

BRIDGET KELLERMANN

THE DEADLINE FOR ARTICLES IS THE 25th OF EACH MONTH



Reminder: October 19th is the Sadie Hawkins Dance - There will be a 50/50 drawing

September 8th-Post 712 Opens up every Sunday

September 14th-Adult Back To School Party-There will be Drink Specials and a 50/50 drawing

September 15th-1:00 Steeler Game-We will have food for game

September 22nd-4:25 Steeler Game - We will have food for game

Come see what is being served!

Page 7